
 

 

    

 

 
 
 

    A Message from Premier Christy Clark  

 

     

 

 

 

 

 
As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, I am pleased to welcome Emergency Physicians, 

Nurses and Paramedics to the Vancouver Island Emergency Conference, here at the Delta Victoria 

Ocean Pointe Resort.  

 

This is a great opportunity to listen to world class speakers and talk about the successes and challenges 

that you all experience in your various professions. 

 

The Friday night event focusing on the human side of emergency medicine will no doubt be interesting, 

enlightening and entertaining. Your Saturday sessions focusing on medical myths, medical 

breakthroughs, and medical stories will be very engaging and informative. 

 

I would like to commend everyone here for your hard work and dedication to ensuring the very best in 

emergency medical care. I know that each patient and emergency scenario that you encounter presents 

unique challenges, and we are grateful for the effective and compassionate care that you provide. 

 

Welcome to Victoria and I wish you a most successful Conference! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christy Clark 

Premier 


